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Litigation Update – RE Claim 

Wellington Capital Limited as Responsible Entity of the Premium Income fund is pleased to announce a Settlement 
Deed has been entered into in relation to the claims by it as Responsible Entity of the Premium Income Fund 
against KPMG, as compliance plan auditor of the Fund. 

The settlement remains subject to a number of conditions including Court approval of the settlement of the class 
action and involves a registration process to determine PIF unitholders eligible to share in the settlement. 

It is expected the registration process and application for Court approval will be completed by December 2014. 

Wellington Capital Limited as Responsible Entity of the Premium Income Fund will make a further announcement 
following approval by the Court. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information please contact:  
Jenny Hutson 
Managing Director 
Wellington Capital Limited 
as responsible entity of the Premium Income Fund 
ACN 114 248 458 AFSL 291 562 
 
Phone: 1300 854 885 
Email: investorrelations@newpif.com.au 


